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Dear Colleagues,
We look to the weeks ahead with much enthusiasm! There are a few important items to share with you;
WELCOME to the following new members, since June 1" in The Seminole Region;

Timothy Clinton — The Golf and Racquet Club at Eastpointe
Carolyn Figenscher — Riomar Country Club
Eric Fritsche — Cat Cay Yacht Club — Bahamas
Courtney Haller — Sailfish Point

Julie Lanek — Addison Reserve

Tony Larsen — Jonathans Landing

Jackie Nickel — Orchid Island Club

Ashish Sethi — Frenchman’s Creek

Andre Smith — Addison Reserve

Andrew Transleau — Quail Ridge Country Club
Chelsea Turner — The Loxahatchee Club
Steven Worsham — Pine Creek Sporting Club

We particularly encourage all Seminole members to reach out to those above and welcome them to South Florida!
Next up on The Calendar;

*  “FUN damentals” presented by Susan Clarke on September 17™ at McArthur Golf Club

*  Presentation by Weekes and Callaway on Monday, October 6" at Breakers West, followed by our Annual
Member-Member golf tournament (pick your team mate now!)

A special note of thanks — as always to The Seminole Board and a “Welcome” to incoming Director, Larry Savvides,
GM/COO at Mizner Country Club! We are certainly ready for a great year ahead!

We also wish to reiterate how much we appreciates the efforts of Beth and Cherie! They both do so much to enhance
our member experience and thank them for a tremendous summer of education and networking!

A closing note to you all — please engage your Board with thoughts, ideas and to get involved. Like anything else....you
get into your membership, what you put into it!




